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Whilst conscious of the requirement to complete the Examination within the prescribed period, the
Combined Authority considers that the deadline for initial Written Statements should be moved
from the 30th August to mid September to accommodate the needs of interested parties,
particularly representatives of community groups who have less capacity to cover absences due
to the summer holiday period. This is particularly so when aspects of the scheme are subject to
change following the recent consultation.


